
 
From: Alice Carr >  
Sent: 03 May 2023 16:17 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill Stansted Mountfitchet 
 
Leanne 

 

In response to the above application, I have no comments to make on behalf of MAG 

Highways.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Alice Carr 
Senior Planner 
MAG 
m:   
e:    
www.magairports.com  
 

    
 




